
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Elimination of the LLLT License
Date: Monday, April 19, 2021 8:02:04 AM

 
 

From: Susan Shay [mailto:Susan@susanschoos.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 7:49 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Elimination of the LLLT License
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

 

“The elimination of the LLLT license, which was created to address access to justice across income
and race, is a step backward in this critical work. It is not the time for closing the doors to justice but,
instead, for opening them wider.”  Low income residents and communities of color need access to
good legal services.  By denying them this constitutional mandate, by limiting the number of
attorneys that they not only can afford but have access to we are taking away their rights as
citizens’  Please rethink the veto of this LLLT Program.
 
Susan Shay
susan@susanschoos.com
19230 Trilogy Parkway East
Bonney Lake, WA  98391
 
 

mailto:SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV
mailto:Tera.Linford@courts.wa.gov
mailto:susan@susanschoos.com

